[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ]  Hello My future Rising Caterpillars and Parents My name is Ms. Gathers and I am so excited to be continuing my teaching journey with you for the 2021-2022 School year. Teaching as always been my passion so I ‘m living the dream. Looking forward to teaching your babies. If you have any questions or concerns please don’t hesitate to contact me
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